
Marco Island Senior Softball Board of Directors Meeting November 12, 2022 
 

Following the 2023 Marco Division Draft Bill Shurina called the meeting to order. 
 
Present: Ed Caster, Ron Irwin, Dan Marinelli, Bill Moors, Tom Polston, Bill Shurina, Bill 
Thompson, Randy Wesolowski. 
 
Absent: Gary Grefer, Gary Revall. 
 
The only item of business was the revisiting by the Board of the roster size of the teams in the 
Gulf Coast Division. 
 

Motion: Ron Irwin, Seconded, Ed Caster 
The roster size of the Gulf Coast Division teams will consist of up to 14 members. 
Motion passed 5-3 
For: Caster, Irwin, Polston, Shurina, Thompson 
Opposed: Marinelli, Moors, Wesolowski 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:05 AM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bill Moors 
Ed Caster 


